
Join Viking PTO!

Family Fun Night

(February)

Chuck E Cheese Viking

Night (January)

Scrip Card Sales

(throughout the year)

SpiritWear (October &

March)

Teacher appreciation

events

Mini grants

PTO promotes parent

involvement in our

children's educations by

assisting the school with

support.

What is PTO?

We meet in person/virtually once a month during the

school year for one hour on the second Tuesday of the

month from 6:30-7:30pm. 

How often do you meet?

Our board is made up of parent or

staff volunteers. We hope you can

join us! New ideas and feedback are

always appreciated.

Who is the PTO?

Like us on Facebook

https://www.facebook.com/Vikin

gelementarypto 

Check out our website 

 https://www.holmen.k12.wi.us/sc

hools/viking/parents/viking-

pto.cfm 

Where can I learn

more?

What we organize

& support:

You can attend one meeting, help

with one or more volunteer

opportunities, or serve on the PTO

Board (terms are one year).  

What are involvement

opportunities?

This year will be a little different, but we hope
you can join us! 
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